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The governor should not be choosing the state forester. The Board of Forestry is in 

the best position to make an informed selection. The proposal creates more 

bureaucracy and by people that I do not believe have the knowledge or experience to 

make such a decision. I also question whether the proposal takes into consideration 

the best interests of Oregon residents and don’t really want politicians making this 

decision.  


